
Extension of Last date for GJSTRAUS protocol submission 

 

Dear Students, 

 In view of the request from the undergraduates, the last date for submission of protocol for 

GJSTRAUS award has been extended to 7.2.22 ( Monday) 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. Nanda Kishore Maroju 

Member Secretary, 

Undergraduate Research Monitoring Committee 

 

 

 

 



 

 


